[bookmark: _GoBack] El Camino college has a BSRT program. Our director reached out to their program director at the time of development. No community college in LACCD district currently has a BSRT program. ELAC is developing one and they are aware of our implementation in Fall 2024 because the two vice presidents have discussed it. All LARC colleges were notified of our proposed program at the April 2024 meeting when the dean discussed how we were retroactively going through the LARC approval process. At the time LAVC was originally approved by the state in May 2023, there was no LARC approval process.
